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Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 2 Prefect jobs were allocated today according to their applications and I am pleased to announce that 
we have new School Librarian Prefects ready to open the library before and after school again, and we 
can’t wait to see you all back!  

The Librarians will start their training on Monday 06 and Tuesday 07 November so the library will be closed 
on these dates, however we will be ready to open on Thursday 09 November.  

The school library is open as follows: 

Monday: 3.30pm – 4.00pm every week 

Tuesday and Thursday:  8.15am – 8.45am every week 

To encourage more visitors to the library during these opening hours the 
School Librarians are continuing the stamp reward card.   For every visit to the 
library or book loan outside of school hours the children can earn a stamp on 
their card.   

Once full they will be able to choose a prize from the Librarians’ mystery bag 
of goodies.  This will include a range of small toys, fidget objects and stationery 
etc.   

So, why not get yourselves to the library once a week, if not more, fill up your reward card and read more, 
which will help to fill up your reading diary page for those class tokens.   

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret, Sophie H, Freddie G, Bonnie S and Thomas W 
Headteacher and the School Librarians 
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